
File No. 22-0697 
 
PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE REPORT relative to requiring Portable Audiovisual Rigging work, 
associated with a Special Event Permit issued by the Department of Public Works (DPW) to be 
performed only by workers with a valid rigger's certification issued by the Entertainment Technician 
Certificate Program. 
 
Recommendations for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Koretz - Cedillo): 
 

1. REQUEST the City Attorney to prepare and present an ordinance that would require Portable 
Audiovisual Rigging work, including work done by Arena Riggers, Theatre Riggers, Entertainment 
Electricians, and Portable Power Distribution Technicians, associated with a Special Event Permit 
issued by the DPW to be performed only by workers with a valid rigger's certification issued by 
the Entertainment Technician Certificate Program.  

 
2. REQUEST the Department of Recreation and Parks to adopt a policy consistent with this Motion 

for events taking place on City park property. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has 
completed a financial analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on October 12, 2022, your Public Works Committee considered a Motion (Koretz - 
Cedillo) relative to requiring Portable Audiovisual Rigging work, associated with a Special Event Permit 
issued by the DPW to be performed only by workers with a valid rigger's certification issued by the 
Entertainment Technician Certificate Program. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee moved to approve the 
recommendations contained in the Motion, as detailed above. This matter is now forwarded to the 
Council for its consideration.  
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
BLUMENFIELD  YES 
LEE  ABSENT 
DE LEÓN  ABSENT 
O'FARRELL  YES 
HUTT  YES 
 
ME 10/12/22 
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